
Burlington Solid Waste Committee 

Regular Meeting 

November 19, 2015 

Meeting was called to order at 7:04pm by chairman Robert Jorgensen. Present 

were Rob Jorgensen, Tom Werle, and Paul Bystrak 

1. The minutes of previous meeting were approved as read (Werle / Bystrak) 

2. A discussion on revisions to the existing MSW and Recyclables Collection 

Ordinances was held. The SWC will coordinate with the Ordinance 

Committee. R. Jorgensen met with the Ordinance Committee at their 

October meeting to review the MSW and Recyclables Ordinances. The SWC 

Committee members will review the existing ordinances and bring all 

comments to the January SWC meeting. 

3. The Committee also reviewed Werle’s proposal to rename the SWC to the 

“Recycling Committee”. All comments were favorable. 

The next meeting will be held January 21, 2016 7:00pm 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:40pm (Werle/ 

Bystrak) 
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